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Media Statement 
FAMILY OF DARYL VANCE, 70-YEAR-OLD MAN STRUCK 
BY DETROIT POLICE OFFICER, RETAINS FIEGER LAW 

 
Fieger Law has been retained to represent the family of Daryl Vance, who was struck by an officer of the Detroit 
Police Department on Friday, Sept. 1, 2023 at a restaurant in Detroit’s Midtown neighborhood. Vance remains on 
life support due to the injuries sustained from the police officer’s actions.  
 
The way this situation escalated is unconscionable and now a man’s life hangs in the balance due to the irresponsible 
actions of the Detroit Police Department.  
 
We are working to obtain all the evidence to get justice for Daryl Vance and will be filing a lawsuit against those 
responsible. We will report to the media and the public as soon as we file.  
 
James Harrington, managing partner of Fieger Law 
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